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Dear Mr. Thanasak Watanathana, Governor

Submission of Final Report
‘Water for People’ Partnership: Small Grants Programme
between UNDP and the Metropolitan Waterworks Authority

Reference is made to the Cost-Sharing Agreement between the United Nations
Development Programme and the Metropolitan Waterworks Authority signed on 24
June 2011 for the implementation of the ‘Water for People’ Partnership: Small Grants
Programme (WPP/SGP).

I am pleased to submit to you the Final report that highlights the implementation
of the programme and its achievements throughout the programme. The WPP/SGF was
commenced in June 2011 and ended in September 2016.

We are thankful to you for your continued and operative support throughout the
WPP/SGP. In addition, we look forward to other opportunities for our future
collaboration.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ms.
Pattarawan Eamprasert, Project Coordinating Associate, Inclusive Green Growth and
Sustainable Development Unit on 02-3049100 ext. 2613 or via her email at

attarawan.eamprasert dp.or

Hansen
Deputy Resident Representative

Mr. Thanasak Watanathana
Governor

400 Prachacheun Road,
Tungsonghong,

Laksi, Bangkok 10210
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